
From: RON MARTIN  

Date: April 8, 2021 at 7:56:19 AM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: trail extension 

Dear Your Worship,  

While I am a Windsor resident, I have family and friends who live in Tecumseh.  I worry 
for their safety as they cycle, rollerblade, walk and use their scooters.  It can be difficult 
for drivers to see people engaging in these activities.  As many of us know children may 
not always be as careful as they should when at play.  It is easy for any of us to become 
distracted or preoccupied (drivers and pedestrians).  It takes only one second for an 
accident to happen. 

Extending the Trail would make a much safer situation for all involved.  No one wants to 
get hit and no driver wants to responsible for hitting someone.  Please encourage 
council to create a safer situation for all. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Melissa 
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